: Rescheduled to 2022 due
Join us for a to COVID-19 disruption DRAFT

v w 1 - T A P~ W P

Ned A A J A 4 A J A A A N\ Aod \_J A U S

for ORs 1920-1970 at Rendcomb College
Wednesday 1st June 2022

All who attended Rendcomb College between 1920 and 1970 are warmly invited to a
Celebration Lunch for the school’s 100th plus 2 anniversary year.

Coffee will be served from 10.30am, there will be a pre-lunch bar, three-course meal and

afternoon tea before departure at 5.30pm. There will also be a guided tour of the College and
freedom to wander the grounds.

Cost will be £25 per head. Spouses/partners are most welcome.

RSVP: to Brian Smith at rendcomb2020@gmail.com with any
further expressions of interest. Confirmation of your booking with
payment will now be up to early in 2022.

For more information, please see the article in the 2019 OR
Newsletter and note the request for memorabilia and photographs.
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